
Dear Senator Prozanski and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 
 
HB 4145 will protect Oregon families and save lives by prohibiting people convicted of stalking and 
partner abuse from purchasing or possessing guns.  Although most murders are individuals, remember 
the mass shooting at the church in Texas 
 
Please vote YES on HB 4145. 
 Thank you. 
  Brenda H Smith  
      9040 N Oswego 
  Portland, OR 97203 
 


